
Information Bulletins are designed to provide our agents with information we think will help in 
managing their business or just being better title professionals, but which does not rise to the 
level of being an underwriting mandate and are not within the scope of the agency agreement.  
 
 

 

 
 
From:    New York Underwriting  
Date:    June 29, 2016  
To:    All New York Policy Issuing Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company  
Bulletin No:   NY2016-05 
Subject:    High Liability- OTL Authorization Forms 

Agents are reminded that title insurance policies issued for one million dollars or more require 
that an Over Limit Authorization request be sent to underwriting counsel prior to insuring the 
file and the form which you receive back from underwriting counsel authorizing the transaction 
must be submitted to the company along with your remittance forms.  
 
Alternatively, you can submit the request electronically through the AMS2 System, by pulling 
down the menu tabs “Manage-OTL Requests.”  Entering it into AMS2 and getting the approval 
through the system will eliminate the need to submit the paper copy with your remittance. 
 
All requests for approval over $3,000,000, which require additional senior approval, should be 
submitted through the AMS2 system. 
 
Please contact you New York Underwriting Counsel with any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


